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Comment - Please do not expand Medicaid in Virginia. The system has been working well for many, 
many years and will continue to work well. This is a federal program which was implemented without 
any input from the states - in particular, Virginia. If the federal government deems it necessary to fully 
fund Medicaid to the levels that it requires, then let Congress modify the Affordable Care Act to 
incorporate this action.
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